
Site Meeting No. 1 – November 2, 2023

After the first site meeting, please note the following information:

Contractors are ahead of schedule and making excellent progress.

They will be finishing the 3” mains by the end of next week.

They are 75% complete on drilling and will finish up on Fireball next week.

The independent inspector is on site daily monitoring the progress.

Next step is to replace all damaged concrete meter boxes with plastic boxes.  The contractor has advised 
there are approximately 175 required.

New system is scheduled to be connected, pressurized, flushed and chlorinated by December 30th, as 
arranged by Sterling Carroll and the Health Department.

Project completion may be sometime around the end of January/February.

All these timelines are tentative and the website will be updated as required.


